
July 18, 2018
 
City of Albuquerque
Development Review Board
 
To whom it may concern:
 
I, Charmaine Brown, authorize Jason O’Conner with O’Connor Brothers Design Build is to
represent me in the hearing and review of requested building permit to build a carport at my
house.
 
Jason is to act on my behalf as to any matter related to obtaining this building permit and
permissions to build this carport.
 
 
Thank You,
Charmaine Brown, homeowner
804 Cardenas Drive SE.
Albuquerque, NM. 87108
505 266-6311
 
 


